

DENTAL COUNCIL OF TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

The Professional Center, 2nd Floor, #11-13, Fitzblackman Drive, Wrightson Road Ext.

Woodbrook, Port of Spain, Trinidad and Tobago.

Email: dctt@dctt.org.tt Tel: 625-7627

30th May 2020

Dear Members,

We wish to advise that the Prime Minister, the Honorable Dr. Keith Rowley, in the press briefing today, has lifted all restrictions regarding urgent dental care effective June 1st, 2020. Therefore, routine dental care can be resumed from Monday.

The DCTT would like to remind our members of the guidelines issued with regards to reopening dental offices, and strongly suggest implementation of policies and protocols thereby ensuring a safe return to practice.

The DCTT has strived to provide our fraternity with the most pertinent information during this pandemic, and we wish to thank those who have adhered to all recommendations previously made.

Should you require any further information or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to your continued support.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ingrid Seeberan

Secretary - DDS (Hon)